
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS TO PURCHASE REAL ESTATE 

 

The Goshen Redevelopment Commission is offering for sale the real estate at 613 South Third Street, 

Goshen, Indiana. 

The Goshen Redevelopment Commission will receive written offers for the purchase of this real estate until 

12:00 (noon) on July 11, 2017.  A written offer submitted by trust (as defined in IC 30-4-1-1(a)) must identify 

the beneficiary of the trust and the settlor empowered to revoke or modify the trust. 

Written offers shall be submitted to Mark Brinson, Community Development Director, at 204 E. Jefferson 

Street, Goshen, Indiana.  The Commission will then open and consider all written offers received at their 

regularly scheduled public meeting on July 11, 2017 at 3:00 pm in the City Courtroom/Council Chambers at 

the Goshen Police & Court Building, 111 East Jefferson Street, Goshen, Indiana. 

Interested respondents should contact the following for a Request for Proposal package: 

Mark Brinson, Community Development Director 
Goshen Redevelopment Commission 
204 East Jefferson Street, Suite 2 
Goshen, Indiana  46528 
574-537-3824 
markbrinson@goshencity.com 
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